
Press release:  
 
  
Stift Stams Welcomes Phoenix Boys Choir  
  
On Sunday, June 24, 2007, audiences will be delighted by a special musical 
performance. 
  
As part of its concert tour through Europe, the internationally-known Phoenix Boys 
Choir from the United States will perform in the Stiftskirch Stams, conducted by 
Georg Stangelberger, longtime director of the Wiener Saengerknaben. The Stift 
Church has been successful in bringing this magnificent choir to Stams. Forty young 
boys, aged 6 to 15, will show their abilities. Already, the young musicians have 
performed with well-known stars such as Stevie Wonder, and their CD won a 
Grammy in 2002. For their performance in the Stift Church, the conductor has 
created a special program, titled “A Musical Journey Around the World.” This exciting 
selection will enable the audience to enjoy the choir’s extensive repertoire, including 
works by Haydn and Vivaldi as well as choir music from Argentina, South Africa, the 
USA and China. Clearly, this concert will offer a great variety as well as musical 
excellence – don’t miss this unique performance!    
  
Sunday, June 24, 2007. Concert starts at 8:00 p.m. Entrance: Free. 
  
  
 


